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CA PROP 65 DECLARATION - EFFECTIVE 

SEPTEMBER 2018 

To all Hybroco Sales, Inc. customers (“Hybroco”), end users, and employees: 

Hybroco would like to inform any customers or end users that all products sold may 

contain trace amounts of chemicals listed in California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic 

Enforcement Act of 1986. Commonly referred to as Proposition 65, this Act establishes a 

list of chemicals known by the State of California to present a risk of cancer, birth 

defects, or other reproductive harm. 

Chemical exposure typically occurs through inhalation, ingestion, or adsorption. Hybroco 

cannot foresee all uses of their products (both intended and unintended uses) and as a 

result has opted to provide a general warning of known chemical presence. 

This declaration and warning will remain accessible on Hybroco’s website henceforth. 

The Proposition 65 chemical list can be found at http://www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 

Safety Data Sheets (SDS) will be provided upon request in a reasonable time-frame. 

 

Josh Heyne 

Compliance Officer 

Hybroco Sales, Inc 

 

josh@hybrocosales.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Disclaimer: THIS STATEMENT IS FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY, DOES NOT CONSTITUTE A LEGAL 

REPRESENTATION AND DOES NOT CREATE OR CONFIRM THE EXISTENCE OF ANY RIGHTS, LIABILITIES OR 

OBLIGATIONS OF HYBROCO SALES, INC., ITS AFFILIATES, ANY OF THEIR RESPECTIVE CUSTOMERS OR ANY 

OTHER PERSON. THE SALE OF HYBROCO SALES, INC. PRODUCTS SHALL BE GOVERNED EXCLUSIVELY BY THE 

TERMS AND CONDITIONS SET FORTH IN THE APPLICABLE HYBROCO SALES, INC. SALES AGREEMENT. 
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